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To whom it may concern, 

  

Since 2006 I have been an owner and operator of an Adult Foster Care Home in 

West linn Oregon. I strongly urge and plead with you to oppose HB3838. It will put 

considerable strain and creat hardship for many families who care for Oregon’s 

elderly population. Care Homes are not large facilities, we are small family owned 

businesses. HB3838 will not only affect us it will ultimately raise the cost of care for 

the elderly in need of our invaluable services. 
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